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As a taxpayer of the State of Oregon, I STRONGLY object to this tax proposal! The 

taxpayers of Oregon are being taxed out of existence in this State. This is an unfair 

tax and is being rammed through the legislature without representation. Please, if you 

have a conscience, vote No on this.  


